
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: CAFOD 
 
Thank you for all the donations made to CAFOD for Family Fast Day. We have raised over £500 so far and are 
hoping this support of our chosen school charity will continue as we progress through the year.    
 
CAFOD really needs our support at this time and as we find ourselves in the middle of a global pandemic, any 
contribution you can make to support their vital work would be greatly appreciated.   
 
Organising fundraising events is more challenging this year given the current restrictions but we are sure our 
students will think of creative ways to raise funds. A number of staff at St James’ have decided to run a half 
marathon, as part of our fundraising efforts. We are hoping this will still be able to go ahead and are 
committed to completing it even if we have to do so virtually. To keep us motivated in our training, we would 
really appreciate any donations you can make.  
 
Any donations can be made using our ParentPay app and all monies will be going directly to CAFOD. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs C Pickles 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
 


